
 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 
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This week Veterinary and Animal Science students 
teamed up to learn about animal behaviors. 
Veterinary teacher Amanda Rogers shared a slide 
regarding physical displays of canine emotions.  
Students also went to the dog park to observe and 
document dog behaviors.   CEHS’s Macey Coers 
(11) leads dogs over an agility ramp (middle photo).  
Far right, CEHS’s Camille Warren (10) works with 
Mrs. Rogers’ dog on the command to roll over. 
Students in the Veterinary and Animal Science 
programs have many opportunities to work with live 
animals.  
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C4 Cosmetology Salon Now Open to Limited Population 

Thursday, October 22nd marked the first day clients were served at the C4 
Cosmetology Salon after closing last spring due to COVID.  Pictured left, 

Cosmetology instructor Brittnay Gonzalez stands at the check-in where clients 
will sanitize their hands, check their temperature, and sign in by verifying they 

have no known COVID symptoms or exposures.  

For now, the salon will service only BCSC employees and family members of the 
C4 Cosmetology students. While looking forward to serving the community 
when it is safe to do so, the students are excited to be working with clients 
after practicing for months on mannequins and their fellow Cosmetology 

students. Bottom left, Hauser’s Ariel Whitcomb (12) gives C4 Director Gene 
Hack a much-needed haircut. Center, CNHS’s Jose Castaneda (11) styles his 
mannequin.  Right, CNHS’s Emma Wettschurack (12) prepares to style her 

mom’s hair after a wash and color.   
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